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INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS 
 

BA Acting or BA Stage & Production Management at East 15 Acting School 
offer holders only. The following does not apply to applicants holding offers on any 
other East 15 or University of Essex course. 
 
Applicants may only accept a place at one Federation of Drama Schools member 
school at any one time. If you have already accepted a place and subsequently 
change your mind and want to accept a later offer, you must cancel your acceptance 
of the previous place accepted, by writing to the relevant school. Cancellations can 
be received up to and including 31st August. 
 
After 31st August no Federation of Drama Schools member school may make an offer 
to a candidate who has been offered and accepted a place at another Federation of 
Drama Schools member school. It is absolutely essential that you do not accept and 
hold more than one offer of a place at any one time, but you are free to attend 
auditions/interviews at other schools and may change your mind as often as you wish 
(provided you decline, in writing the previous offer) up to the closing date given above. 
 
If you are offered a place on a course at a Federation of Drama Schools member 
school, you may, on accepting the offer, be asked for a deposit. Federation of Drama 
Schools strongly recommends that you make sure you understand each school’s 
current policy on deposits before entering into an agreement that could have financial 
implications for you 
 
A list of the current Federation of Drama Schools members is available on their 
website here - https://www.federationofdramaschools.co.uk/about-us/partner-
schools  
 
Please note that it is our practice to circulate all candidate names who have 
accepted a place at our school to all other members of the Federation of Drama 
Schools 
  
Your details may be used by the Federation of Drama Schools for monitoring and 
statistical research to support their work as an advocate for vocational training and 
the performing arts industry. These statistics will not include information that can be 
used to identify any individual. 
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